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PLATTSMOUTH CITY COUNCIL 

 

September 7, 2021 

 

A meeting of the City Council of the City of Plattsmouth, Nebraska was convened in open and 

public session at 7:00 o'clock p.m. on September 7, 2021 at Plattsmouth City Hall in Plattsmouth 

Nebraska. Present were Mayor R. Paul Lambert and Council Members: Steve Riese, Sean 

Minahan, Morgan Muller, Bryan Clark, James Forrest, Doug Derby and Jeanie Brookhouser.  

Council Members Absent:  Terry Kerns.  Also present:  City Administrator Ervin Portis, 

Assistant City Administrator Emily Bausch, City Clerk Sandra J. Meyer and City Attorney 

Stephen Q. Preston.   

 

This is a regular meeting of the Mayor and City Council of Plattsmouth.  Notice of meeting was 

published on August 26, 2021 in the Plattsmouth Journal. Proof of publication along with the 

Mayor and Council's Acknowledgment of Receipt of Notice are on file. The Open Meetings Act 

is posted on the bulletin board in the City Council Chambers.  A copy of the agenda and all 

documents to be discussed is available to the public.  All proceedings hereafter shown were 

taken while the convened meeting was open to the public.  We will follow the agenda that was 

made available to the public.   Please silence cell phones. 

 

ITEM 5 

 

Pursuant to publication Mayor Lambert opened a public hearing at 7:01 p.m. to hear support, 

opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations of taxpayers regarding the final tax request at a 

different amount for Fiscal Year October 1, 2021 through September 30, 2022.  Erv Portis, City 

Administrator reviewed the final tax request for Fiscal Year October 1, 2021 through September 

30, 2022 and the Property Tax Summary.  Mr. Portis stated the levy will decrease 8%.   No one 

else spoke in favor, opposition or of a neutral nature.  Mayor Lambert closed the public hearing 

at 7:03 p.m. 

 

ITEM 6 

 

7:03p.m.   Motion by Brookhouser seconded by Riese to adjourn.  MOTION CARRIED, on a                                                                                                                             

voice vote. 

 

/s/R. Paul Lambert, Mayor   

       

ATTEST: 

 

/s/Sandra J. Meyer, City Clerk 


